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NOTIFICATION

Subject: Guidelines/Policies related to Open Book Examination (OBE) for students of Divyaang (PwBD-
Person with Benchmark Disability) category for Semester examinations- June, 2021- regarding

For the students under the PwBD category, the total duration of OBE examination shall be Six Hours. This will include
three hours for attempting the examination as per the prescribed time for the OBE, extra time of 20 minutes per hour
i.e. 1/3 of the prescribed duration of the OBE (as per the rules and eligibility prescribed by the University), one hour
for the purpose of downloading the question paper and uploading the scanned images of the answer sheets, and
further one hour above all as a special provision as purely one time measure.

IMPORTANT: In case of low internet connectivity/any unforeseen technical glitches etc., the student is advised to
submit their seript beyond the specified time period with the documentary evidence. The maximum time limit for
delayed submission is 60 minutes. However, all such cases will be examined by the Review Committee and these
answer sheets shall be evaluated based on the decision of the Review Committee.

It is pertinent to mention here that,

1) The time of submission of answer sheets shall be recorded by the system. The delayed submissions of the answer
sheet with exact time of submission shall be sent to the Review Committee.

2) The students belonging to the PwBD category who wish to avail the ICT infrastructure facilities at the college for
downloading question papers and uploading answer sheets shall be allowed the same following the guidelines of
social distancing, safety and health of all the concerned.

3) The _colleges/departments/faculties/institutes has prominently notified a dedicated email
daloffi b .ac.i i i .SVC.ac.i i

For further details, all eligible students who are due to appear for Delhi University semester examinations, scheduled
to be held from 7th June 2021, are requested to read University Guidelines dated 21st May 2021 and 1st June 2021
issued by the Dean (Examination), University of Delhi carefully. These guidelines are available on the
college/University guidelines.

Further, they are requested to register themself on Du exam portal (https://obe.uod.ac.in) immediately.

Sd
Prof C. Sheela Reddy
Principal

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:- Vice-Principal/Dr Nandita Narayanasamy, Nodal Officer
Examinations/Teacher-in-Charge/Coordinators of the respective departments/Administrative Officer/Section Officers
(Administration and Accounts)/Dealing Assistants/Hands (Administration & Accounts)/ All Concerned/Staff Notice
Board /Students Notice Board/College Website/File.
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